CENTIAL FIRE

JUN 9 1980

54-277

Ms. Marguerite Vlasits 1515 Pentridge Road Baltimore, Maryland 21239

Dear Ms. Vlasits:

I received your letter of April 23, 1980 regarding the recent meeting which we held at the Peach Bottom Facility. We also received a letter from Senator Sarbanes expressing a similar concern. I have enclosed a copy of our response to him which lists the various news media receiving our press releases regarding such events at Peach Bottom.

As discussed in the esclosure, TE'A will be holding a public meeting later this year at which time the public will again have an opportunity to express their views and concerns regarding energency planning.

Thank you for your concerns on this matter.

Simedrely,

rien E. Grimes, Program Director gency Preparedness Program Office

Enclosure: Copy of ltr to Senetur Serb

> THIS DOCUMENT GONTAINS POOR QUALITY PAGES

OFFICE . EPLB

SURMANE RPrieberco FGPs, and

DATE > 5/ -/90

5/27/90

ERIALE .* TRINTING CER CE: 1979-219 269